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SACE mourns the passing on of the MEC for Education in the Northern Cape 
 
The South African Council for Educators joins the millions of South Africans in mourning the sudden 
passing on of Mr Ntsikelelo Maccollen Jack who was MEC for Education. 
 
Council conveys its sincere condolences to his family , the people of Northern Cape as well as the 
entire teaching profession on the loss of one champion for quality education. 
 
The loss of such a dedicated and committed leader has shocked all and this befalling the nation at 
the time when the country is facing the daunting challenge of the COVID-19 pandemic and all efforts 
being directed at ensuring that education delivery is enhanced and advanced in the midst of these 
challenges. 
 
May the soul of Mr Jack rest in eternal peace. 
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